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Community Television of Southern California (“CTSC”), licensee of low power

television translator Station K67FS,1 Bakersfield, California and full power

noncommercial television Station KCET, Los Angeles, California, requests that the

Commission grant CTSC a license to cover the construction permit for a minor

modification of Station K67FS.  (File No. BMPTT-20050321ANW).  That construction

permit expired on June 24, 2005 without CTSC filing a license to cover application,

although construction had been completed and program tests commenced.  For the

reasons set forth below, grant of this application will serve the public interest.

Since 1993, CTSC has been operating K67FS to rebroadcast the public television

programming aired on KCET to the Bakersfield community.  On June 24, 2002, the FCC

originally granted CTSC a construction permit to modify its Bakersfield television

translator to minimize interference to a full power station.  (File No. BPTT-JG0601UI).

In March 2005, CTSC filed a minor modification application to change the tower location

and antenna.  (File No. BMPTT-20050321ANW).  The Commission granted that

modification on March 25, 2005, but retained the construction permit expiration date of

June 25, 2005.

                                                
1 The construction permit gave CTSC the authority to change the translator channel to 46,
and thus the call sign to K46II.  For ease of reference, CTSC refers to the translator as
K67FS.



On June 16, 2005, CTSC timely completed construction of the station and began

equipment tests pursuant to Section 73.1610 of the Commission’s rules.  The following

day, June 17, 2005, CTSC began program testing pursuant to Section 73.1620 of the

Commission’s rules.  However, CTSC inadvertently did not notify the Commission of the

commencement of program testing and did not timely file a license to cover application.

Upon discovering on July 12, 2005 that these filings had not been made, CTSC

filed a notification of program testing with the FCC that same day.  In addition, CTSC

promptly completed and filed this license to cover application.

For more than a decade, Station K67FS has retransmitted the public television

programming of KCET, and without authority to continue operating, the residents of the

Bakersfield area will be unable to receive this off-the-air public television programming.

Thus, the public interest would be served by granting this application so that CTSC can

continue to provide public television service off-the-air to the Bakersfield area.


